

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE SELECTBOARD

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectboard@brookline.nh.us

http://www.brookline.nh.us

Non-Public Minutes-3 Selectboard Thursday, February 13, 2020

Selectboard members present: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Ron Olsen, Drew Kellner and Steve Russo along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Town Clerk/Tax Collector Salary Adjustment

Following a discussion of external pay data for her position, current pay for other department head positions in Brookline and her value to the town, *Eddie moved*, seconded by Steve, to increase Patricia Howard-Barnett's annual salary by \$5,000 beginning on pay date February 25, 2020 and an additional \$5,000 on January 1, 2021 in addition to cost of living increase; Roll Call Vote Yes 5-0. It was agreed that the 2020 budget would not be adjusted for the increase, but rather the increase would be included in the running list of unanticipated savings/expenses for the year.

Minutes submitted by Sharon Stur	tevant.
Brendan Denehy	Eddie Arnold
Ron Olsen	Drew Kellner
Steve Russo	